
From: Lori Dabbs
To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: C & H Support
Date: Thursday, April 06, 2017 7:21:50 AM

I am writing in support of C & H Hog Farm getting their permit. In my
opinion you cannot deny when they have followed all the laws and science
proves they are in compliance.
Terry Dabbs
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From: Terry
To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: C&H
Date: Thursday, April 06, 2017 12:27:05 PM

I am writing in support of the permit for C&H Farm. They have followed every rule and ref and SCIENCE
shows they are not threatening the environment.
Terry Dabbs

Sent from my iPhone
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